
Youth Advisory Commission

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

Due to the statewide emergency regarding the novel COVID-19 virus, the Regular

Meeting of the Youth Advisory Commission scheduled for Monday, March 23 2020

at 4:30 p.m. is cancelled.

Josh Gomez, Recreation Supervisor
City of La Mesa, California

Dated:  March 13, 2020




